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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 

Please take the necessary steps to increase wages and salaries for the DD support professionals.  
I have a special needs son who constantly has a new person  as a service coordinator.   Change 
is very difficult for these individuals.  They need stability to learn to trust the people so involved 
in their lives.  As an aging parent I have concerns that when I am no longer alive or capable of 
caring for my son who will be that person in his life?  Please change the laws that prohibit 
increasing the salary range for these individuals so important to the DD community 


